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Annual Meeting Announcement 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Downtown Akron Special Improvement District and Downtown 

Akron Partnership, thank you for your continued support of the Downtown Akron Special Improvement 

District. In an effort to do our best to ensure your receipt of this meeting announcement, you may receive it 

via email, courier, and US post. I hope that despite these challenging times, this message finds you well. 

 

On November 13, 2020, the Downtown Akron Special Improvement District will hold its annual meeting of the 

Board of Directors and members. In order to prioritize the wellness of our members, the meeting will be held 

from 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. via Zoom. Any director or member of the Downtown Akron Special Improvement 

District is welcome to attend.  

 
The meeting will include a review of our financial position, elections, development updates, a summary of 
Phase II of the Main St. Promenade project, and a programming review by our contractor, Downtown Akron 
Partnership.  
 

Registration for the virtual meeting is available through at https://2020sidannualmeeting.eventbrite.com. 

LaTonda Mobley is available to assist you in coordinating your registration for the meeting or arranging in 

person participation. Please contact LaTonda at (330) 374-7676 or lmobley@downtownakron.com. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support of downtown Akron.  

 

 

Best regards,  

 

                            
Lee Walko       Suzie Graham 

Chairman       President, 

Downtown Akron Special Improvement District   Downtown Akron Partnership 
 

https://2020sidannualmeeting.eventbrite.com/

